
Did you know there has been in increase in food allergies?  
Did you know food allergies can be LIFE Threatening? 
Food allergies include more than just PEANUT/NUT allergies….other 
common foods include EGGS, SOY, MILK, some FRUITS and 
VEGETABLES, and many more! 
 
In order to increase awareness and promote a safe environment for 
our students, we need everyone’s help and cooperation.   
We are requesting that you please explain to your child that our 
school rules include not sharing or trading foods while at school.  
 
They should also be discouraged from sharing eating utensils and drinks. Please remind your 
child to wash their hands after eating and upon entering the classroom and before participating 
in any afterschool programs.  
 
By working together and communicating clearly, we hope to create an environment that allows 
all children to grow, learn, and be safe while at school.  
 
We appreciate your assistance in keeping all of our students safe. Please call 559 -327-7700 and 
ask for the Pinedale Health office if you have any further questions or concerns.  
 

 

 

 

 


